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Mr. Chairman, 

Concerning the matter at hand, the topic of the Protection of Persons in 
the Event of Disasters, we would like to sincerely express our thanks to 
the Special Rapporteur, Mr. Valencia Ospina for his excellent fifth 
Report. The Special Rapporteur spares no effort and leaves no stone 
unturned in his quest to provide a full picture of how the international 
community has dealt with this matter so far, be it in a multilateral or 
bilateral context, in a global or regional one. Based on this vast wealth 
of binding and non-binding texts he has studied, he formulates proposals, 
also taking into account certain elements pointing to the direction the law 
is taking in its course of future development. At the same time, he gives 
full explanations for the choices he is making and the solutions he puts 
forward and, in consequence, the articles he proposes.We are also 
satisfied with the discussion in the ILC on this matter, which provided an 
even clearer picture of the issues involved and the way they might be 



requested1
• Nonetheless, no matter how convenient it might be to 

consider it sufficient to implant a word such as "right" which stands a 

contrario to duty, the fact remains that the 



I would like now to address a matter of a more general nature in relation 
to the future work of the International Law Commission on this topic. 

The Special Rapporteur informed the Commission of his to 


